
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

JANUARY 9, 2001 7:00 P.M. 

PRESENT: Janet Tyler, Jerry Bruns, Tony French and Verl 
Stevens. 

ALSO PRESENT: Steve Gentry and Bill Butrick. 

PRESIDING: Mayor Roger Hopkins. 

PURPOSE: Discussing patrol car purchase options using 
grant funds•" 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. with a 
quorum present. 

Police Chief Steve Gentry informed the Council of the 
following purchase options available. 

Missouri Highway Patrol 
1999 Crown Vic $14,500 (none available at this time) 
1998 Crown Vic $13,100 
1997 Crown Vic $ 9,000 (70,000 plus miles) 

Kansas Highway Patrol 
2000 Crown Vic $16,600 
1999 Crown Vic 
1998 Crown Vic $13,600 

Ford Dealership Missouri 

(none available at this time) 
(none available) 

2000 Crown Vic $15,995 (Quincy, Illinois wrecked car) 

Janet Tyler moved to look into Kansas-Missouri Highway 
patrol cars 1998's and 1999's up to $14,500. Jerry Bruns 
2nd, motion carried 3-1 with Stevens voting NO. 

lr <'v' C."" 
Tonyg·~Rs moved to advertise the 1995 Crown Vic patrol 
car for sale with a minimum bid of $3 1 100. Janet Tyler 
2nd, motion carried 3-1 with Stevens voting NO. 

to adjourn. Verl Stevens 

Mayor City Clerk 


